
 
 

 
October 15, 2022 

 
The World Bank/ESMAP and the Africa Minigrid Developers Association (AMDA): The 7th 

Mini Grids Action Learning Event (ALE) 
Abuja, 24-27 October 2022 

POSTPONED 
                           

Dear Participants 
 

We regret to inform you that yesterday, October 14, 2022, we received news that the 
Sheraton in Abuja has been acquired by new owners who have decided to close the hotel 
for renovations beginning October 18, 2022.  This comes as a complete shock to us all, as 
we have been planning this event for months. 

Despite all of our best efforts, we are not in a position to hold the Action Learning event as 
planned and we must therefore postpone it. We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience 
that this unfortunate development may cause you.  

We will reconvene with our partners to agree on a new date and venue in due course and 
will inform you accordingly. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 

Gabriela Elizondo Azuela 
Program Manager 

Energy Sector Management Assistance 
Program (ESMAP) 

The World Bank Group 

Jessica Stephens  
Chief Executive Officer  

Africa Minigrid Developers Association 
(AMDA) 

 


